July 16, 2021
Communities at Indian Haven

Dear Friends, Families, Resident and Caregivers,

We have endured very stressful and challenging times in caring for our most vulnerable population in
the midst of a pandemic. To maintain that fight, we continue to encourage all to help in the fight
against a new strain of COVID-19 by becoming vaccinated, which makes one less susceptible to the
emerging variant.

We encourage all residents, staff, family members and volunteers to become vaccinated. For
information about vaccination information, please check the CDC's fact sheet. You can find vaccines
near you at: https://www.vaccines.gov/search/

Resident Vaccination Rate is 97% and Staff Vaccination Rate is 82%. Awesome!

Our Facility's Resident Impact (May 15, 2020, through July 15, 2021):

Number of

cases

18 ADMISSIONS: Residents admitted or readmitted who were previously hospitalized
and treated for COVID-19

0 CONFIRMED: Residents with new laboratory positive COVID-19

0 SUSPECTED: Residents with new suspected COVID-19

64 TOTAL DEATHS: Residents who died in the facility or another location

27 COVID-19 DEATHS: Residents with suspected or laboratory positive COVID-19
who died in the facility or another location.

Screening with the Accushield remains in effect upon entrance and exit to the facility at the rear
entrance. This is our ONLY entrance at this time. Don’t forget to hand sanitize! Visiting remains the
same for fully vaccinated residents and fully vaccinated family members. If your loved one has a
private room or no roommate, you may visit. We can make arrangements for a place to visit and
assure your ones is prepared for the visit. We encourage you to enjoy our outdoor spaces. We are
doing our best to assure that visits continue. It is wonderful to see everyone again! PLEASE
continue to wear a regular mask when visiting. Long term care regulations still require it. |
know this is confusing for you! Residents who are on transmission-based precautions for COVID-19
should only receive visits that are virtual, through windows, or in-person for compassionate care
situations, with adherence to transmission-based precautions and core infection control principles.
Call us with any concerns at 724-465-3900.

| want to alert you that on July 215, our power will be out from 8:00 AM to 4 PM. This is due
moving of the lines. We have a plan to assure we maintain routines as much as possible. We will
have portable generators running, phone system operational and special meals planned.

Have a wonderful week!

Sincerely,

Kimv Cobaughy NHA and Your Commumnities at Indian Hovenw Family



